
Kapi`olani CC Aloha Club Members!

Before you log on to view Convocation on Wednesday, January 4, 2023, stop by the Aloha Club
Refreshments Pop-up Station located in the cafeteria between 8:00-8:45 am.  For those who
want to dine in, the cafeteria dining area will be available.

When you arrive, check in at the registration table and come over to the Refreshments Pop-Up
Station located on the “Kahala side” of the cafeteria.  If you haven’t joined the Aloha Club,
inquire at registration.  Dues for the Spring semester are only $10.00.

Since we are concerned about the environment, we ask if you could bring your own coffee mug,
water bottle or flask.  If you prefer to bring your own food container for take-out, please do not
hesitate to do so.

Here is the list of Refreshments that will be served at the Pop-Up Station:

★ Delicious Pastries
★ Mixed Fruits
★ Assorted Flavored Yogurt (granola and nuts toppings)
★ Granola Bars
★ Coffee Packets
★ Tea
★ Fruit Punch Juice
★ Water

We hope to see you at Spring 2023 Convocation.   For more information, email:
alissak@hawaii.edu.
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